TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL PROVINCIAL OFFENCES OFFICER/ANIMAL CONTROL OFFICER

The Township is looking for someone who is interested in a part-time position as an Animal Control Officer/Provincial Offences Officer. This position is on an as need basis and will primarily be enforcing our Dog By-law #15-1892.

Please submit your resume with a cover letter stating your interest in this position in an envelope marked "PROVINCIAL OFFENCES OFFICER/ANIMAL CONTROL OFFICER" to:

Mail/Or Drop off: 208 Church St. Echo Bay, ON. P0S 1C0 Fax: 705-248-3091

E-Mail: twpmacd@onlink.net By February 28, 2019 4:30 p.m.

BAG TAG DRAW

We would like to congratulate
Mike MacKenna, the winner of the
\$50.00 Gift Certificate from Dinelle's
for the 2019 Bag Tag Draw.
Thank you to everyone who recycled
their tags!

COUNCIL MEETINGS

Round Table Meeting:
February 12th @ 7:00pm
Budget Meeting:
February19th from 6:30-7:00pm
Regular Council Meeting:
February 19th @ 7:00pm

Echo Bay Elks Sweethearts Valentines Dance

Saturday February 9th - 8pm-12am Tickets are \$15.00 each Live performance by: John McClenaghan & The Perfect Blend



Tickets available at Echo Bay Elks Hall or Call 705-248-2989



KIDS CAN COOK!



"HEART HEALTHY VALENTINES DAY DINNER":

Orzo Greek Salad, Chicken Pot Pie, Mini Biscuits, and Chocolate Sweetheart Parfait.

Wednesday February 13, 2019 3:30-5:30 p.m.

Echo Bay Community Hall - 257 Church Street This is a FREE event, all materials are provided and all kids will go home with all of the recipes.

To register please contact Cindy Findlay at 705-248-1166, or Lynne Duguay at 705-248-2441.

Register by Monday February 11, 2019 @ 4:30pm. Parents/grandparents/guardians are welcome to join their children for preparation and for dinner starting at 5:00pm.

Successful Ontario Trillium Grant Results!

We are happy to officially announce that we were successful in our 2018-2019 Trillium "Capital" Grant Application.

We have secured \$28,500.00, approximately 75% of the estimated cost to improve infrastructure at the Sylvan Valley Community Hall.

Updates include; new metal for the roof, siding, soffit, fascia & wheelchair accessible ramp.

CHRONIC PAIN SELF-MANAGEMENT WORKSHOP

Starting Monday February 11th - March 26th, 2010 from 1:30 - 4:30pm for 6 weeks.

A self-management program for people living with chronic pain. Would you like to know how to better manage your own health? Do you have chronic pain? Self-management for people with chronic pain can help you learn to be healthier.

This workshop is offered **FREE** of charge to all community residents, is taught by two trained leaders and offers a variety of skills and resources to help cope with chronic pain. This will also give residents an opportunity to network with other people suffering from chronic pain.

Anyone with chronic pain is welcome, and feel free to bring a family member or friend. This

This is a service brought you to by The North Channel Nurse Practitioner-Led Clinic The sessions will be held in the **The North Channel Nurse Practitioner-Led Clinic Echo Bay Site**.

program has been successful in helping people with chronic pain.

Please call to register and get more information: Tanya Allen 705-842-9898 ext. 202